
Youth Center Meeting 

Monday, October 21, 2017 

Evansville Youth Center 

209 S. First St, Evansville, WI 

 

Mr. Brooks, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm 

 

Attendance: Mr. Brooks, Ms. Swanson, Ms. Bartlett, Ms. Dobbs, Ms. Geoffrion and Ms. Krull. 

 

Mr. Brooks opened the meeting and indicated that at the last meeting, we asked for site ideas. We, as a 

committee, will not be able to make a decision, however we can recommend a course of action to take. 

In addition, the Third Street proposal has not changed. The City is planning something for Third Street in 

2021. The City’s participation in Third Street depends on where the Youth Center is going to be located 

and associated costs.  

 

The group discussed possible options and reviewed high-level pros and cons. The list thus far includes 

the following: 

 Middle School Site 

 Adjacent properties to the Middle School 

 Lake Leota Park – by the pool or by the Madison Street Entrance 

 Nelson Cards Building 

 Fair Street Corner Lot 

 Westside Park 

 

Ms. Dobbs will look into the lot size and current owner of the Fair Street corner lot. 

 

At the next meeting, the group will evaluate the pros and cons of these above six options.  

 

The next meeting will take place on Monday, November 18, 2019 at 6pm. Location TBD.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:56 pm 

 

 

________________________              Approved: 11/18/2019 

Jim Brooks, Chair 


